


If you haven’t seen this fantastic movie yet, see it now.  If you have, 
here is your chance to see it again…for free…with a discussion.





February 23, 2018

School of Sciences and Mathematics Building Auditorium

202 Calhoun Street Room 129


4:30–5:45PM / Panel discussion on the film and 
diversity in STEM fields

Featuring Mike Auerbach (Dean of the School of Sciences and Mathematics), 
Renard Harris (Director of the Office of Institutional Diversity),  Alex Kasman 
(Professor of Mathematics with Expertise in Fictional Portrayals of 
Mathematicians), Cass Runyon (Assoc. Professor of Geology and SC NASA 
Space Grant Director) and Jennifer Wilhelm (Asst. Professor of Psychology)


6:00—8:00PM / Free showing of the movie


September 8, 2023

5:00—6:30PM  / 235 RSS

(right after the Math Department 
“Welcome (Back) Party” on 3rd 
Floor at 4PM)


A diverse collection of short 
movies with mathematical 
themes will be shown.  The 
audience will select from a list of 
options including ones that are: 
funny, eerie, romantic, 
animated, musical, etc.

The movie marathon is free and 
open to everyone: all students, 
faculty, staff, and the broader 
community.  Please join us!

Have questions about this 
event?  Contact Prof. Alex 
Kasman (kasmana@cofc.edu).

Math Movie 
Marathon!

mailto:kasmana@cofc.edu

